
 

 

In order to help organize transportation for the Friday show, as well as estimate numbers of 

students available to sing with Norman at the Saturday show I need the following information 

returned to the school by Thursday, September 28. 

Child’s Name: _____________________ Division or Teacher ___________________ 

My child(ren) want to be part of the choir(s) to perform with Norman Foote. 

Yes: ______________  No: ____________ 

 

My child(ren) are available on Saturday, October 14 to sing at VIU.  They would need to be 

there by 12:20, the show starts at 1:00.  The show will be about 60 minutes in length. 

Yes: ___________  No: ___________ 

 

Parent Signature:  ____________________________________________________ 

Two years ago, our school community enjoyed the 

musical and comedic talent of award winning 

performer, Norman Foote. 

Norman is returning to work with our students again!  

He will be doing two shows featuring Cinnabar 

Elementary Students. 

The first show will be on Friday October 13 during 

school time.  The second will be on Saturday October 

14th at 1:00 PM.  Students singing in the Saturday show 

have the option of wearing their Halloween costumes! 

Tickets are available for both shows. 

 


